
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1853/2024-25               30.10.2024 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: SPEA Survey for Parents  

 
Greetings from Leaders Private School, Sharjah. 

 

As part of School Performance Review (SPR), Sharjah Private Education Authority is 

conducting a survey for parents to provide their evaluation and rating about the 

quality of education provided at the school.  

 

Kindly click the link given below and complete the same before 3.00 p.m. on 4th 

November 2024. Please note that this survey is an important part of the review 

process. 

 

Link for parents : https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/xfCOwU 

 

 

If you have more than one child in the school, you are welcome to complete a second 

survey if you wish. 

 

Solicit your kind co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 
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